
In relation to the Hon. Scott Farlow's question (on notice) I respond as follows: 
  
The RYDA program was first offered to Tasmanian schools in 2007.  
 
From 2010, RYDA has received government support to facilitate attendance by year 10 

students.  
  
The annual number of deaths in the 17-25 year age group are as follows:   
  

2016 7 
2015 10 
2014 3 
2013 6 
2012 3 
2011 4 
2010 6 
2009 14 
2008 10 
2007 13 

 
Source: The Australian Road Deaths Database, (BITRE).  
 


